
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School will be open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday and Friday next week – SATs week - 
at 8:15am for any children that would like to come in at that time and eat breakfast in the 
Year 6 block. We will serve toast, jam, marmite and cheese spread along with fruit and fruit 
juice. 
 
There will be no charge for this and it is optional, but we hope it will provide a relaxed start 
to the day for the children.   
 
If you want your child to take part send them along for 8:15am. 
 
Thank you for your support in preparation for SATs week, we are very proud of all the 
children, they have really done their best, they have our very best wishes for next week, and 
it has been a pleasure to teach them. 
 
SATs timetable for week beginning 9th May: 
 
All children will need to arrive promptly at the start of the day. 
All SATs are in the morning. 
 
Tuesday: Grammar and Spelling 
Wednesday: Reading 
Thursday: Arithmetic paper 1 and Reasoning paper 2 
Friday: Reasoning paper 2 
 
Have a lovely relaxed weekend, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
All Year 6 staff. 
 


